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PUBLIC NOTICE

CHANGE IN FINAL DATE FOR COMMENT AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AMENDMENT
TO RULE 460-X-24, FEES CHARGED FOR HISTORIC SITE ADMISSIONS AND SITES OWNED BUT NOT
OPERATED BY THE ALABAMA HISTORICAL COMMISSION

The Alabama Historical Commission is changing the final date for comments and giving notice of a public
hearing at its board meeting to consider proposed amendments to Chapter 460-x-24 of the
Commission’s rules, to February 3, 2016.

The Commission will continue to receive comments until February 3, 2016, and will receive oral
comments at its meeting on February 3, 2016. The meeting will still be held at the Alabama State Capitol
at 600 Dexter Avenue, Montgomery, AL 36130. All persons wishing to express their views may send
written comments concerning these changes to Mr. Tryon MclLaney, Alabama Historical Commission,
468 South Perry Street, Montgomery, AL 36104.

The purpose of the amendment is to change the fees charged at historic sites for admissions and various
services. In addition, the amendment will add the property Belle Mont to the list of properties owned;
but not operated by the Alabama Historical Commission.
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SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO THE ALABAMA STATE PLAN FOR MEDICAL
ASSISTANCE

The Alabama Medicaid Agency is proposing to amend its State Plan for Medical
Assistance through a State Plan Amendment. Effective January 1, 2016, this amendment
will allow for an update to the supplemental drug rebate contract in order to further
facilitate the collection of supplemental rebates in addition to the federal drug rebate
provided for in Title XIX.

A copy of the proposed changes will be made available upon request for public review at
each county office of the Department of Human Resources and the State Office of the
Alabama Medicaid Agency.

Written comments concerning these changes are welcome and should be mailed to
Administrative Secretary, Alabama Medicaid Agency, 501 Dexter Avenue, P. O. Box
5624, Montgomery, Alabama 36103-5624. All written comments will be available for
review by the public during normal business hours at the abgve address.
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